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Dear Client 

We refer to the Market Notice of the same subject published on October 26, 

2015, to inform you that the T2S Operator has announced today that, due to a 

problem, the PBI 157772 has not been released in any test environment and that 

it is not possible, at the moment, to validate the fixing. 

 

The “T2S Production Open Defects” document published in the documentary 

section of MT-X (T2S - Change Management) has been updated. 

We’ll follow with further updates, upon completion of the implementation.  

For further information, please contact:  

mt-t2s-test@lseg.com. 

 

mailto:mt-t2s-test@lseg.com

